MISSIONARIES of tHE PRECIOUS BLOOD

CINCINNATI PROVINCE prodirsec@cpps-preciousblood.org
431 E. Second St. Phone: 937-228-9263
Dayton OH 45402-1764 Fax: 937-228-6878

June 10, 2020

Bishop Robert Vasa
Diocese of Santa Rosa
PO Box 1297

Santa Rosa CA 95402

Dear Bishop Vasa,

[ am writing to you regarding an accusation of sexual abuse against a member of my religious
community. Jerome Stack, C.PP.S., was accused of sexual abuse of a minor. The abuse took
place in 1979 and was reported to me in 2019. At the time of the initial report, the civil
authorities were notified and Fr. Stack was removed from active ministry. Following an initial
investigation, I presented the case to our review board. The review board deemed the accusation
credible. Our files indicate that Fr. Stack served in the Diocese of Santa Rosa from 1971-1981.

Respectfully,

V Rev. Johray 8. llincd, c.ps

V. Rev. Jeffrey S. Kirch, C.PP.S.
Provincial Director
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